
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:58 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03848-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Rate Increase for Tampa Electric 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:22 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rate Increase for Tampa Electric 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Morrison <mycatwalter@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increase for Tampa Electric 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

It seems to me that was a rate increase the beginning of this year. Why are they asking again so quickly? I am a senior 
citizen and like most people who are old or don't make a lot of money, I simply cannot afford another rate increase. 
Please take into consideration the fact that a lot of people are having a hard time making ends meet. What are we to 
do? 

Barbara A Morrison 
2104 Houndstooth Dr 
Tampa FL 33618 
8136786884 

Sent from my iPhone 
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